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January 2019 

 

LADY SLUGGERS READY FOR SEASON 

By Larry Wolfe 

 

The Sun Lakes Lady Sluggers have been practicing for the upcoming 2019 

season for the past few weeks and are ready to compete in the Valley of the 

Sun Ladies Senior Softball League. The Sluggers, managed by Terri Finley, 

play against several other teams throughout the southeast valley. 

 

All home games are played at the Sun Lakes Field of Dreams near the corner 

of Riggs and Price Roads. The team plays doubleheaders beginning at 12 

PM. Home games will be played on the following dates: Wednesday, 

January 9; Wednesday, January 16; Monday, January 21; Wednesday, 

January 23; Monday, January 28; Wednesday, January 30; and, Wednesday, 

February 6. The season continues through the end of February, but the later 

games are all away games. Additional information is available on the Ladies 

Team Page of our website: www.sunlakessoftball.com. 

 

Come out to the field for the home opener on January 9 and cheer for our 

Lady Sluggers!    


